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REACH Declaration

Gabriel A/S hereby declare that fabrics and core materials produced by Gabriel A/S does not require 
registration according to the REACH legislation.

All chemical products used in our production are being registered by our suppliers according to the 
regulation of REACH.

Our fabrics contains no SVHC substances with more than 0,1 % weight proportion.

Gabriel A/S and our suppliers of chemical products commit to follow the regulations of REACH at any time.

Director of CSR and Production


